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Mr. Earl Brooks
Dean- Examination and internal affairs Department

New York College of Law and Economics

New York
Dear Mr. Brooks,

I, Steffi Howard, president of the Student union, am writing you this letter on behalf of student union of Law Department with the reference of our telephonic discussion held regarding the incomplete syllabus due to games periods. Please consider this communication as student appeal letter to conduct some classes to complete the pending syllabus.

In order to complete the syllabus for this semester, the timings for the classes needs to be adjusted or extra classes are conducted. Failure to this shall lead to scoring less percentage in the upcoming examinations.

Kindly take an effective step by considering our appeal to arrange classes for pending programme. We shall be waiting for your announcement regarding the same.

Thanks & Regards,

Steffi Howard
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